From: Linda Shadwell

To: PCD
Subject: Stop permitting building on wetlands PLN 51498 RUE/VAR
Date: Wednesday, June 16, 2021 1:35:22 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the City of Bainbridge Island organization. DO NOT click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please do your job and follow the Comprehensive Plan and City ordinances by denying
building on wetlands and other vulnerable land. No wetland intrusion, please. These builders
can adjust their plan or build elsewhere.

Please stop throwing our environmental safeguards down the drain.

Linda Shadwell
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